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ASX Announcement 

14 June 2022 

REVIEW OF THE STAR SYDNEY – RESPONSIVE SUBMISSIONS BY THE STAR 

Further to the announcement of 31 May 2022, The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: 
SGR) (The Star) advises that oral submissions on behalf of The Star and The Star Pty Ltd in 
connection with the review of The Star Sydney being undertaken by Mr Adam Bell SC in accordance 
with the Casino Control Act 1992 (NSW) (Review) will commence today and are expected to be 
completed on Thursday, 16 June 2022.   

The oral submissions will be live-streamed on the ILGA section of the NSW Government Liquor & 
Gaming website at www.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au. 

Oral submissions from other parties with leave to appear are scheduled to be provided on 17, 20 and 
21 June 2022.  Reply oral submissions from Counsel Assisting the Review are scheduled to be 
provided on 24 June 2022.  Any written submissions from parties with leave to appear are due to be 
provided to the Review by 5:00pm on Tuesday, 21 June 2022. 

The Review will consider all oral and written submissions prior to delivering its final report to ILGA by 
31 August 2022. 

 

Authorised by: 
Board of Directors  
 
 
For more information contact: 

Financial analysts Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: +61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: +61 439 015 292 
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